
 

ADA Celebration 

Walk & Roll  

Wednesday, July 20 - 5:00 p.m. 

Walnut Hill Park 

Fun & Ice Cream are happening again this year.  St. Mark’s will have its iconic ice 

cream sundae/prayer request booth at New Britain’s ADA Walk & Roll on  July 20
th
, 5 

p.m. in Walnut Hill Park.  Volunteers needed!  Contact Cheryl at the office or see Alli-

son. 

----------------------------------------------- 
GRADUATION TIME! 

 
It’s Graduation Time! Send in the names of your children, grandchildren,  

nieces, nephews or anyone that you know who is or has graduated this year. 
Please tell us the name and school they are graduating from.  

We will post the names in the bulletin on June 26th. 

 
 
 

        
 

 



The Second Sunday after Pentecost June 19, 2022 
Longterm prayers are asked for: Irene Alibrio, Patricia Anderson, Sophia Anderson, Joe Arcari, Russell 
Atkinson, Bill Briggs, Cletus Cone, Patricia Cone, Dave, Debbie, Joseph Howard, Gary Hudkins,  
Margaret Hughes, Rachael Johnston, Katherine, Florence Kruvka, Linda, Lindsay, Louise, Ann Maltais, 
Christopher McLaughlin, Ron Napper, Gabriella Nauss, Kelly Nauss, Lori Nauss, Nancy Nowlak, Joseph 
O’Tulak, Benjamin Pisseri, P.J., Rae Robinson, Francis and Joann Rusczyk, Debbie Spak, and Zachary.   
.   

Healing: Lilly Weich, Richard Glasson, Carmen Halstra, Manny Monteiro, Molly Sherman,  
Elissa Clarke, Allison Penick,  Betty Barden, Cheryl Hanson, Mike Krumrine, Claire Lucid, Danny,  
Edward Dubois, Gail Bates, and Mary Gould. 
Thanksgiving: We give thanks for our fathers and all who have blessed us with a father’s love. 
ECCT Cycle of Prayer: St. Ann’s, Old Lyme; Grace Church, Old Saybrook; Good Shepherd, Orange; 
Camp Washington: staff, board, counselors, and campers. 
Those who serve our country: Ryan Alexander, Tiana Baptiste, Ryan Beaudoin, Parker Browne,  
Michael Johnston, and Ed Priesser. 
Parish families: David Howard, Barbara Howey, Gary and Karen Hudkins and family, Margaret 
Hughes, and Chuck Hummel. 
Those who have died, and those who are remembered today: Ken Griffen and Donald Scagliola, Sr. 
 
PRAYER CHAIN: To activate the chain call or email:  
Barbara Campbell – Phone: 860-673-7607  Email: campbellba24@gmail.com  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------- 

 

Please remember to send in your pledges and offerings to the parish. The mail in the  
St. Mark's post office box is picked up several times a week. Your pledge payments are  
compiled at least once a month and deposited.  

  Mailing address for financial contributions:  

  St. Mark’s Episcopal Church PO Box 1538 New Britain, CT  06050-1538  

  or send checks electronically to the Church via your bank.  
   

 St. Marks keeps going in God’s way, God’s time, and to God’s glory.  
 

The worship services, the parish office, and ministry to the community adapt and continue. Your 

contributions of time, talent, and treasure are appreciated to make it happen. 
  

The Food Pantry ministry continues on Mondays (9 to 2) and Thursdays (9 to 2). 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Parish Office and Food Pantry will be closed on Monday,  

June 20th in observance of Juneteenth. 
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